
  
Our team would like to extend our sincerest gratitude to you for being a part of our community forum on violence 
solutions last night. It was such a wonderful panel and we appreciate your ability to greatly add to the panel. We have 
received wonderful feedback and will definitely keep you in mind for future efforts. We look forward to continuing to 
work with you and your organization. Again we thank you for doing all that you do at Grady, in community and for 
being a part of this effort to bring resources and solutions to violence in the community.  
  

  
  
  
  
  
 
Sincerely,  
Geanie Jones, MS NCC 
Health Educator 

 

                

 

    

   

 

  

       
 
 
Dear Dr. Danner, 

      

 


